
VILLAGE OF SUGAR GROVE  

BOARD REPORT 

TO:  VILLAGE PRESIDENT & BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 
FROM: VILLAGE ADMNISTRATOR SCOTT KOEPPEL 
 EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT/VILLAGE CLERK TRACEY CONTI 
 
SUBJECT: RECOMMENDATION TO APPROVE AN ON-PREMISE LIQUOR LICENSE FOR MARIS 

PRIMOS RESTAURANT INC., LOCATED AT 495 N SUGAR GROVE PARKWAY, SUGAR 
GROVE.  

 
AGENDA: JANUARY 7, 2025, VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 
 
DATE: DECEMBER 30, 2024 

 

ISSUE 

Should the Village of Sugar Grove Liquor Commissioner and Commission approve an on-premise liquor 

license for Maris Primos Restaurant Inc., located at 495 Sugar Grove Parkway, for the 2024-2025 

licensing year? 

 
DISCUSSION 

Liquor licenses are required for all establishments that sell or serve alcoholic beverages, per Title 3, 
Chapter 2 of the Village of Sugar Grove Municipal Code.  
 
Primo’s Tacos Inc. recently sold its business to Maris Primos Restaurant Inc.  Maris Primos Restaurant 
Inc. has applied for an on-premise liquor license and is seeking approval from the Village Board. Village 
staff have reviewed the application, and all the paperwork is in order. To minimize the delay in issuing 
the liquor license, staff recommends that the Village Board approve the on-premise liquor license for 
Maris Primos Restaurant Inc. 
 

COSTS 

There are no costs associated with this action.  
 
ATTACHMENTS 

None 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

The President and Board of Trustees approve an on-premise liquor license for Maris Primos Restaurant 

Inc. for the 2024-2025 licensing year at a prorated rate of $500.  

 

 

 
 


